
 

 

DEACONS ON CALL (24 hrs. a day) 

Charles McDonald  256-689-1479 

Doug Rosser             256-239-2523 

 

 

 

September 4, 2022 

 

Joe Wingard 

 

  

 

 

Whether you are new or have been coming for a while, we want to 

help you Get Connected! From pre-school to senior adults, we have 

something for everybody at Piedmont First Baptist. 

“Pass this bulletin on to someone you would like to share with and  

Invite them to come and visit so they can see what we have to offer.” 

 

 
 

SERMON 

& 

WORSHIP & PRAISE IN SONG 

Joe Wingard, Minister of Music 

 

09-04-2022 



  
 

SUNDAY, Sept 4th 

Sunday School 9:00A   

Morning Worship 10:15A 

WEDNESDAY, Sept 7th 

Bible Study 6:00P 

AWANA Classes PreK-5th Grade 

6-:00-7:00P 

Celebration Choir 6:45P 

SUNDAY, Sept 11th 

Sunday School 9:00A 

Morning Worship 10:15A 

Outreach Activities 4:00P 

This Week 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sept 5th 

Carlee Jones 

Sept 6th 

Jerry Rhodes 

Evan Jones 

Rylie Anne Holbrooks 

Sept 8th 

Doug Rosser 

Kim Compton 

Sept 11th 

Joan Epp 

 

 

 

 

 

- Week of August 28, 2022  

Attendance  

Sunday School                    163 

On Campus  - AM/PM                 203/45 

Estimated Online  

Wednesday Eve. 08/31  

  

  

  

 
S.S. Door Greeters @ 9:00A 
September 4th               Danny Pointer 
                                        Jeff Haney 
 
Door Greeters @ 10:15A 
                                        Tyler Grimes 
                                        Craig Parris 
 
S.S. Door Greeters @ 9:00A 
September 11th             Larry Moss 
 
Door Greeters @ 10:15A 
                                        George Newman 
                                        Philip Kirk 
 

Security for Main Entrance and Vestibule 
 
Sunday, September 4th 
                                       Wesley Holbrooks 
                                        Jeff Haney 
                                        Craig Parris 
                                        Matthew Yakely    
Sunday, September 11th 
                                        Jubal Feazell 
                                        George Newman 
                                        Joey Martin 
                                        Kip McFry                             

Sunday night services for Outreach Activities 
will not be held today, September 4th 

because of the Labor Day holiday. 
Have a great weekend and we’ll see you  

Sunday, Sept 11th @ 4:00 PM. 

Birthdays 

Christmas Stars 
The Piedmont Benevolence Center will be 

receiving applications for help with 
Christmas on Sept 26th– 29th, 9:30 AM– 
12:30 PM . On September 29th they will 
have a late registration by appointment 

only from 5:00– 7:00 PM. If you know of 
anyone that would qualify for help, please 

pass this information on to them. 

ATTENTION 
PLEASE be very cautious in bringing 

things to the church office– our church 
financial secretary is currently very sick 

with COVID– if you are feeling sick, 
please do not come.  Thank you! 

 

. 

  

      

     

       

          

    

 

 

Bible Fellowship Groups 

CLASS TEACHER ROOM 

Co-Ed 
Tyler & Whitney 

Grimes 
204 

Co-Ed 
Pam Jones 

Dennis Ragsdale 
201 

Co-Ed Randy Houck 217A 

Co-Ed Gene Smith 217B 

Ladies Margaret Jones 136 

Ladies Martha Garner 120 

Men Phillip Kirk 125 

Ladies Nicole Helm 207 

Co-Ed Art Ingram Choir Suite 

Co-Ed Steve Smith 124 & 126 

Ladies Cynthia Baker 121 

Men Terry Gallagher 131 

Ladies Jean Mohon Rose Room 

Sunday School Classes 

CLASS ROOM 

Bed Babies 101C 

Toddlers 109C 

Pre-K 104C 

Kindergarten 108C 

1st - 3rd Grade 204C 

4th - 5th Grade 209C 

6th - 8th Girls 206 

6th - 8th Boys 202 

9th - 12th Grade Girls 3rd Floor 

9th - 12th Grade Boys 3rd Floor 

 
TEN FOR TURKEYS 

It is time for our annual $10 for a 
turkey drive at the Piedmont 

Benevolence Center. Any dona-
tions can be turned in to your 
church through your offering. 
Please mark “Turkey” on your 

envelope. You can also bring the 
money by the Benevolence  

Center Mon-Thurs, 9AM– 1PM. 
All donations are tax deductible. 
This will allow us to put a turkey 
breast in each person’s box for 

Thanksgiving. 
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